
 
 
                                                                                                                           

 

 

08 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Re:  New ASB account for Techlam Limited 12-3211-0035004-00 
 
I am writing to confirm that ASB has opened a new account for Techlam Limited; the new account 
number is 12-3211-0035004-00. 
 
They are moving their transactional banking for Techlam Limited from ANZ, effective 01 March 2023 
and below is a copy of the ASB Bank deposit slip for your reference. 

 
 
Please accept this letter as advice to update the account number for all future payments going into 
Techlam Limited account with ANZ. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to email me at woei.lee@asb.co.nz 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Woei Lee 
Transaction Transition Manager  


